February 17, 2020

A TIF Joint Review Board with the Village of Arthur Board of Trustees of the Village of
Arthur, IL, was held on Monday, February 17, 2020, in the Village Board Room. Village
President Rod Randall called the meeting to order at 6:00pm. Roll call was answered by

Trustees Matt Bernius, Justin Ray, Dave Tiffan, and Jenni Marner.

Public Comment
¢ Tim Likens was the only visitor present.

Overview of Activities and Projects

e FErica Carter presented a spread sheet of all TIF disbursements. The Board reviewed
past requests. Discussion took place on the possible future requests. The Board
reviewed the purpose of the TIF funds. M. Bernius reviewed the application process.
Tim Likens asked questions regarding camera installation at Eberhardt Park and
Jurgens Park

General Discussion

Adjournment
President Randall adjourned the meeting at 6:11pm.
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